
  

Appendix 1 
Inquiry into the effect on Australian pineapple growers of 

importing fresh pineapples from Malaysia 
 

Submissions received 
 
Submission 
Number  Submitter 
 
1 Mr Leslie Williams 
2 N.Q. Paradise Pines 
3 Mr Chris Fullerton 
4 Tropical Pines Pty Ltd 
5 Growcom 
6 Pinata Farms 
7 Golden Circle 
8 Department of Agriculture, Fisheries and Forestry (DAFF Queensland) 
9 Hon Bob Katter 
10 Mr Glenn Taniguchi 
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Additional information received 
 

• Received on 22 August 2012, from Growcom. Answers to Questions taken on 
Notice on 6 August 2012. 

• Received on 23 August 2012, from the Department of Agriculture, Fisheries 
and Forestry (DAFF).  Answers to Questions taken on Notice on 6 August 
2012. 

• Received on 31 August 2012, from Biosecurity Australia.  Correction to 
evidence given at Brisbane public hearing 6 August 2012. 

• Received on 4 September 2012, from Dole Australia.  Response to 
supplementary submission from Tropical Pines. 

• Received on 12 September 2012, from the Department of Agriculture, Fisheries 
and Forestry (DAFF).  Answers to written Questions taken on Notice on 28 
August 2012. 

• Received on 13 September 2012, from the Department of Agriculture, Fisheries 
and Forestry (DAFF). Correspondence. 

• Received on 18 September 2012, from Mr Tony Cox. Correspondence. 
• Received on 14 November 2012, from the Department of Agriculture, Fisheries 

and Forestry (DAFF). Answers to Questions taken on Notice on 23 October 
2012. 

• Received on 18 December 2012, from the Department of Agriculture, Fisheries 
and Forestry (DAFF). Correspondence. 

• Received on 8 March 2013, from the Department of Agriculture, Fisheries and 
Forestry (DAFF). Comments on Mr Chris Peace's report. 

• Received on 1 May 2013, from the Department of Agriculture, Fisheries and 
Forestry (DAFF). Correspondence. 

• Received on 25 March 2013, from Senator Heffernan. Correspondence to the 
Department of Agriculture, Fisheries and Forestry (DAFF), seeking further 
clarification regarding the REM used by DAFF Biosecurity. 

• Received on 22 May 2013, from the Department of Agriculture, Fisheries and 
Forestry (DAFF) to Senator Heffernan. Correspondence regarding the progress 
of the pineapple IRA process. 

• Received on 24 May 2013, from the Department of Agriculture, Fisheries and 
Forestry (DAFF) to Senator Heffernan. Correspondence conveying ACERA’s 
review of the Peace report. 

• Received on 13 June 2013, from Senator Heffernan to the Department of 
Agriculture, Fisheries and Forestry (DAFF). Correspondence regarding the 
progress of the pineapple IRA process. 

• Received on 19 June 2013, from the Department of Agriculture, Fisheries and 
Forestry (DAFF) to Senator Heffernan. Correspondence regarding the progress 
of the pineapple IRA process. 

• Received on 9 July 2013, from Mr Chris Peace. Correspondence regarding a 
meeting with representatives from the Department of Agriculture, Fisheries and 
Forestry. 
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• Received on 12 July 2013, from the Department of Agriculture, Fisheries and 
Forestry. Correspondence regarding a meeting with Mr Chris Peace 
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